


To whom it may concern,

Pursuant to the provisions of Rotary International Bylaws Article 16.060.4 an audit review committee has been appointed. This committee consists of three Rotarians who are members of various clubs within District 5470. They have been asked to review the finances of the district for the Rotary year of 2022-2023.
The committee independently and collectively reviewed the financial statements provided to us by the District Treasurer and the District Finance Committee chairman. As a result of this review, we conclude that overall the district finances are in good order. District funds were expended in accordance with the approved district budget and standard accounting practices were adhered to. Additionally, we confirm that funds received from Rotary International for District Governor expenses and funds from The Rotary Foundation as DDF all were properly accounted for.
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